[bookmark: _GoBack]Please be advised that the re-opening date of the United States Mineral Products Company Asbestos PI Settlement Trust (the “Trust”) has been changed from March 2 to April 1, 2020. 
Before filing with the Trust, each law firm will need to execute a Law Firm Affidavit (in addition to the Electronic Filer Agreement), which will be made available on the Trust website. Both documents must be received before your firm can access previously filed claims, or file new claims.
The statute of limitations for all Trust claims with a statute deadline between January 1 and March 31, 2020 has been extended until June 30, 2020. All deadlines for responses to deficiency notifications or acceptance of offers during this period has also been extended until June 30, 2020.
Please send any questions and law firm registration documentation to support@verusllc.com for processing. 
